Headteacher: Mrs JL Botham Med NPQH



Sutton on the Forest Church of England
Voluntary Controlled Primary School
Main Street
Sutton on the Forest

All Children

York YO61 1DW

Tel No: (01347) 810230 Fax No: (01347) 811528 E mail: admin@sutton-on-the-forest.n-yorks.sch.uk Web: www. sutton-on-the-forest.n-yorks.sch.uk



26.1.16

To create a school where we all:

Go further than we thought!
run faster than we hoped!
reach higher than we dreamed!
to become the people God meant us to bellill!

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year we have introduced a new way of setting homework. Rather than give weekly literacy and numeracy based homework we have come up with a variety of topic-based homework activities which are to be completed over the term. We would like to know what you think about them.

We have asked the children to complete the following questionnaire and would like to know your opinion too.

Please return the completed questionnaires as soon as possible.

1.	What are the positive things about the way we now set homework? What do you like about it?
2.	Are there any things that you don't like?
3.	If you had to choose, would you prefer to go back to weekly literacy and numeracy based homework or would you prefer to keep the new grids?
4.	What do you think about the choice of activities on the grid? Is there enough variety? Is there anything that you think you would like on there but isn't on offer?
5.	Any other comments?

Many thanks for your time and opinions, Regards,

Emma Sharpe











